
 

 

23 March 2021 
 

Reminder of COVID-19 Rules 
 

Dear parents / carers, 
 
I am becoming increasingly concerned about the number of children in school that are 
having birthday sleepovers, play dates after school or family and friend gatherings at each 
other’s houses. As you will already be aware, we are currently in a national lockdown to help 
reduce the spread of the virus. Although your children may socialise at school together (if in 
the same bubble), it is currently illegal to mix indoors unless for one of the government’s 
specified reasons.  
 
I am aware that all families will have different opinions in relation to this pandemic but to 
ensure that all children, staff and families are kept as safe as possible, please ensure that 
you all follow the rules below:  
 

 Children are to arrive to school in freshly washed uniform with their hands cleaned.  

 Only one adult should attend at drop off / pick up only.  

 Only members of the same family should queue on the blue markings outside the 
gates. Social distancing rules should be followed.  

 Adults are requested to wear a face covering (unless exempt) whilst waiting at the 
school gates.   

 Children should only come to school with a water bottle and packed lunch if not 
having a school dinner. No book bags or rucksacks should be brought to school at 
present.  

 
We are approaching the Easter holidays in the next two weeks and we do not want to be in 
a position where we are having to instruct bubbles of children and staff to isolate over the 
holiday period. I would therefore politely ask all parents and carers to work with the school 
and adhere to the above rules.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sue Bridges 
Headteacher 

 
 


